
As a mother of a transgender teen in North Dakota, I strongly oppose this bill as it has a wide 
range of interpretation. I believe parents should be able to make decisions for their children 
and have positive and healthy conversations about gender expression, especially in the case of 
drag shows. My son and I have both had positive experiences attending the FM Pride Youth 
Drag Show. Please do not support this legislation.  


